
I strongly endorse Rick Shipe for the position of Steuben County Commissioner Middle District.
Rick has lived and worked in Steuben County all of his life. For the past twelve years he has
shown his commitment to the betterment of the County through his work on the County Council.
He understands how to listen and serve the people of the county while working with other
government officials. Rick’s unselfish, thoughtful approach to the needs of Steuben County is
what we will be gaining when he is elected Commissioner. On May 7th please vote for the best
future for Steuben County, vote for Rick Shipe.

Bruce Moody, Clear Lake, Fremont


